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Comments: To Whom it Should Concern:

 

The US Forest Service MUST perform an Environmental Impact assessment for this critical change in the Cibola

National Forest. Issuing a Categorical Exclusion under the NEP Act is NOT acceptable. 

 

Tens of thousands of local area residents and visitors come to Sandia Peak every year. Additional human

loading near the Sandia Wilderness Area will directly impact the threatened and endangered species that live

there as well as those species that are not.

 

Further degradation of forest canopy for construction and operation of the Mountain Coaster Project would be

detrimental to an area already under strain by drought and climate change.

 

All these concerns must be taken into consideration before this Project may be approved.

 

Concerned Albuquerque Resident


